
NEOkla Meeting Minutes    March 10, 2020

Board members present were Jason Baney – RE, Todd Swain - treasurer, Betty 
Martin – Secretary, Jeff Maize, James Stowers, Mike Tritt, and George Walker.  
The minutes of the previous meeting and the treasurer’s report were approved.

Autocross Report – Jeff Maize: Stroud is no longer available to us as a site.  
We will hold events at Davis Field in Muskogee.

Road Racing – Betty Martin: There will be a Super Tour at Hallett in April.

Road Rally – Mike Halley and Bob Strattan: There were 42 entries for the 
Remembering Garry Deaton Rally with representatives from several different 
local clubs.  Thanks to everybody who participated.

Rally Cross- Jason Baney: There is an event planned for March 28-29.

Betty presented the prices for ordering new NEOkla decals: Small – 80 cents 
each; large - $1.69 each.

Meeting adjourned.

Betty Martin


